
 

 

 

April 30, 2021 
 
 
TO ALL NORRIDGE RESIDENTS 
 
On Monday, May 3rd, between 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. Montrose Avenue will be 
reduced to one lane from Thatcher to Cumberland Avenues due to the replacement 
of the ComEd transformer that was damaged by the April 4th fire.    
 
ComEd traffic control personnel will be in place to direct east and west bound 
traffic through the area, however, we strongly encourage you to avoid this area on 
Monday.  If you have any questions, please call the Village Hall at 708-453-0800. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and have a nice evening. 
 
 
 


